Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



RUDDEROW-MAMUCARI CHAPER #6

Chapter Headquarters P.O. Box 11447 Philadelphia, PA 19111

Membership Bullet in - August 2022

We are on our summer break. No meetings June – August.

Next Meeting: September 14 2022 1300 HRS.

Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center 101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7 Phila., PA 19120 Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com to your contacts

NEWS YOU CAN USE

Why You Should Get a Veterans Designation on Your Driver's License

Having your driver's license updated with your veteran status ensures you easily can get special veteran's-only discounts and other benefits that are offered by private businesses as well as state and local governments. https://www.military.com/discounts/veterans/why-you-should-get-veterans-designation-your-drivers-license.html

Veterans Crisis Line Announces New Number - Dial 988 Then Press 1

Veterans in crisis now have a shorter, easier-to-remember way to get support as quickly as possible.

Statement From VA Secretary Denis McDonough On The Passage Of The PACT Act:

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

exposed to burn pits and other toxic substances. This law helps us provide generations of Veterans—and their survivors—with the care and benefits they've earned and deserve.

New appointment check-in now available!

Check-in to your next VA appointment with just a tap on your phone screen!

VISN 4 now offers you an opportunity to check-in for clinic appointments using your smartphone. The new mobile check-in process replaces the kiosks and can save you some time with just a few simple steps.

Information on how to use the new check in is here: https://www.va.gov/resources/how-to-check-in-with-your-smartphone-for-some-va-appointments/

DID YOU KNOW:

From this month's DAV Magazine:

The Veterans Dental Care Eligibility Expansion and Enhancement Act (Senate Bill S. 3017) would broaden VA dental care eligibility for all Veterans enrolled in VA health care. The bill hasn't moved far from 10/20/2021 when it was read twice and referred to the Committee on Veterans Affairs by the Senate. The DAV supports the bill.

We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting in September.

Andrew Kapustiak Geoffrey Moulton Jeanne Hannum Stephen Resling Larry Smith
Commander Adjutant 1st Jr. Commander Treasurer Chaplain Service Officer
215.455.2454 215.645.2453 215.850.2813 215.342.5167 267.779.9651

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

Chapter website: http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/06/default.aspx

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

DAV PA Chapter 6 · PO Box 11447 · Philadelphia, PA 19111-0447 · USA

